
1 

Official Publication of SoCalAMX 

SoCalAMX.net 
www.socalamx.net/newsletter 

SoCalAMX SoCalAMX SoCalAMX SoCalAMX 
CalendarCalendarCalendarCalendar    

 

Heights Cruisers 

Monthly Donut & Coffee Run 

1st Saturday each month - 7:30am 

Krispy Kreme Donuts Store 

@ the Puente Hills Mall 
Azusa & 60 Freeway, Hacienda Heights, CA 

 

Cactus Classic XII 
March 22&23, 2013 

Hosted by the Cactus Cruisers, Phoenix, AZ 

http://cactuscruisers.org 

 

West Coast All AMC Car Show 

May 18, 2013 

Hosted by SoCalAMX, NHRA Museum, Pomona, CA 

socalamx.net/carshow 

 

Check the online Calendar at socalamx.net 
 

Join SoCalAMX so you can automatically 
receive updates and details of events listed 

above. Go to socalamx.net/join.htm 

 

Check out 
 “socalcarculture.com” 

for listings of shows in S. Cal! 
 

Issue 48—February 2013 

May 18 AMC Car Show 
Hi everyone, this year’s annual “West Coast All 
AMC Car Show” is now just under three months 
away, to be held on May 18th. The location is the 
same as last year, the Wally Parks Motorsports Mu-
seum in Pomona, previously known as the NHRA 
Museum. Fliers are being sent to last year’s at-
tendees, and are being handed out at car shows to 
other AMCs when encountered, and the date has 
been posted on various web sites. 
 

The entry form is available on the SoCalAMX.net 
web site. Just click on “Carshow” and use the entry 
form links. You can even register online and pay 
with PayPal. Help me out by registering for the show 
early so I can update the database and print neces-
sary materials in a timely fashion. 
 

A new class is being added to the show this year 
called the “Performance” class. This class is for 
those cars that have been modified with big slick 
tires, bored and stroked motors, blowers or turbo 
chargers—basically for those who race their cars! 
 

A few of the already pre-registered cars are a Nash 

Healey from up north, and a SC/Rambler from Arizo-
na. 
 

I hope to see you and your car on May 18th. The 
show starts at 10am but plan to arrive a little bit ear-
ly. 

Mark Melvin 

mightypilot@gmail.com 

1968 AMX 

1969 AMX 

The Dukes of Hazard would be proud of this jump! 

Bob Segui’s 1953 Nash Healey 
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26th Annual Burger Run 
January 12, 2013 

 

Can't believe a new year has started. Damn Cold & 
EARLY too. Me, Mark, Allen, Jon (70 Jav), Even 
Tom (70 Jav) made this show, and we got to park in 
the church parking lot where we did the first 3 years.  
 

Last year we had 13 cars, our best showing here, 
but cars were down, people were sick, and it was 
COLD! Like maybe 30ish. 
 

We all went on our walkabouts, I heard there were 
around 650 cars here, Beauties! We all ended up 
back at our cars after noon, a guy came around and 
asked who Mark was, so I pointed to El Presidente 
standing next to me, and the guy sez, “You won a 
trophy!” So be there at 1pm for the presentation! 
Cool!  
 

So we took some pix of us with our cars and another 
person was also, he also asked us to stand next to 
our cars for another pix. He said he was a photogra-
pher for Drive Magazine and he was going to try to 
get it into the June or July issue....Also COOL! 
 

It was a great show, sorry so many people missed it, 
but we still have next year....and the next....and the 
next.... 
 

Lots of good shows this year coming up, March is 
Phoenix, May is Pomona, August is Colorado, No-
vember is Vegas, plus we have Spring Fling & lots 
of regular shows to choose from. 
 

C'Ya on the road.. 

Randy Kirby 
1970 BBG AMX 

1970 Rebel Machine 

The five AMC amigos at the Burger Run! 

Five AMCs at the Burger Run in Vista. 

Mark Melvin wins the “Biker’s Choice” trophy—a  

little scooter on a marble slab. Mmmm.. 

AMCRC 

SoCalAMX has decided to join a national AMC or-
ganization called the AMC Rambler Club, or 
AMCRC, and become a chartered club. The fore-
most reason for this is to automatically have insur-
ance coverage through AMCRC for our club events, 
mainly our annual car show in May each year. 
 

We haven’t filled out the chartered club application 
form yet but already we have at least the required 
minimum of five AMCRC members. A number of 
SoCalAMX members are already AMCRC members 
from when we went to the AMCRC National Show in 
Reno last year and signed up. 
 

We’d like to get many more SoCalAMX members to 
join as well and increase the size of our soon to be 
AMCRC chartered club. The web site address to 
sign up at is: AMCRC.com. The benefits of signing 
up are, in addition to being a member of a chartered 
club, a nicely produced quarterly newsletter, and 
access to a national roster of members. Email me 
with your AMCRC member number when you re-
ceive it. 

Mark Melvin : mightypilot@gmail.com 
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American Motors styling vice president Richard 
Teague beams with pride as seven year old Karie 
Sexton toots the horn in Teague’s 1904 Rambler 
Model L Surrey, a highlight of a special vintage auto 
display at the 1971 Chicago Auto Show.  
 

Teague, an avid antique car enthusiast, painstak-
ingly restored the car over a period of several years.  
 

Shown seated behind the right side steering wheel 

is Teague’s son Jeff, age 14. 
 

Mark Ogulnick, President of the SNAMC (Las Ve-
gas) Car Club spotted this picture on the Chicago 
Auto Show website and put it in his club’s newslet-
ter, and I did the same in our newsletter.  
 

Thank you eagle eye Mark O! 

Sorry for being several months behind again on the 
club newsletter. Recently at work I’ve been working 
from 7am to 6pm daily and by the time I get home 
it’s 7pm and time to grab a bite to eat and go to bed 
to start the whole thing over the next day. On top of 
that my weekends are filled with working on the 
Playmate AMX project. When do I ever get a 
chance to work on the newsletter? Besides the past 
few months were kind of slow news wise, so nothing 
new to put in the newsletter. 
 

Some of the upcoming car shows to think about in 
the months ahead are the Cactus Cruisers car show 
in Phoenix in March, our very own car show in May, 
the National AMCRC show in Denver in August, 
which a few people besides myself are planning on 
going to, and of course the annual AMC show in Las 
Vegas in November. 
 

Another item on my agenda is renovating the club 
web site before the year’s end. It has been stuck in 
its current format since 2001 and shows it. I’m look-
ing for a dynamic web site where SoCalAMX users 
can post their own pictures of their cars. I am cur-
rently evaluating numerous software packages. 
 

I’ve been working on some nifty handouts to pass 
out to prospective members whom we meet at the 
car shows we attend. I feel that when we meet new 
people at shows and verbally pass along our info to 
them they say great, but then when they get home 
its like, “What was that web site name?” And then 
we never hear from them again. 
 

If you have any comments or suggestions contact 
me at: mightypilot@gmail.com. 

Mark Melvin 

Ferrari Motorcycle? 

Not exactly car related but check out this new motor-
cycle Ferrari has designed. It is said to have 289 HP 
at the rear wheel.. 
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Fascinating photos from the 1920s and 30s show the dramatic and tragic side effect of the Golden Age of American Mo-
toring. 
  

The pictures were taken in and around Boston, Massachusetts by Leslie Jones, who was staff photographer at the Bos-
ton-Herald Traveler newspaper from 1917 to 1956. Mr. Jones captured everything that happened in the city for five dec-
ades and when he died in 1967, his family donated a vast collection of 34,000 prints to the Boston Public Library. 
 

They included these fascinating photos of vintage car wrecks from the great motoring boom. Motor cars became afforda-
ble to the masses for the first time in the 1920s. By the end of the decade a Model T Ford cost $298, just a fraction of 
the $1,200 it cost in 1909. By 1929, 20 per cent of Americans were on the road. 
 

Ford, Chrysler and General Motors were all competing for the boom in business and by the time the depression hit in 
1929, Ford was producing more than one car every minute. 
 

Technology meant these early cars were capable of achieving speeds of up to 50 miles per hour—but safety measures 
were nowhere near as advanced as they are today. 
 

Add in the fact drivers didn't need to pass a test before they got behind the wheel, and it's easy to see why accidents 
were frequent and often spectacular. 

Officers examine a car that has wrapped itself around a tree, 

spilling its interiors onto the street in Boston in 1933.  

This truck stood no chance when it came into contact with a 

tree on a rural Mass. road, disintegrating on impact - leaving 

just the steering wheel intact.  

The scene of an accident in 1935. Information with the photo reveals 

a car stolen by joyriding children crashed into a lawyer's car, killing 

him.  

This car came out a loser in a battle of wills with a trolley bus 

on Boston's South End in 1932. 
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For Maps and More Information Visit The Car Show’s Web Site: 

www.socalamx.net/carshow 

 

Saturday, May 18th, 2013 

Wally Parks Motorsports “NHRA” Museum, 1101 West McKinley Avenue,  Pomona, CA 

Car Show Starts at 10am and Ends At 3pm 

 

Car Show T-Shirts are limited and guaranteed with Pre-Registration only!  
Pre-registrations must be postmarked by May 15, 2013 

Confirmations Cards Will Be Mailed 

Bring your own food and drinks. Subway Store 1 mile away at 10fwy & White 

From The List Below Select The Trophy Class For Your Car! 

AMC (A) 
AMX Modified (XM) 
AMX Stock (XS) 
Javelin (J) 
Hudson & Nash (HN) 
Rambler (R) 
High Performance (P) 

All Entrants Hereby Release and Discharge SoCalAMX & Wally Parks Motorsports Museum From Any Known Or Unknown Dam-
ages, Injuries, Losses, or Claims That May Occur During This Event. I also agree to permit SOCALAMX and its associates to use 
my name, likeness, pictures, and photos of me or my property for advertising, publicity purposes, and relinquish any rights 
whatsoever. 

Name  Address 

Phone E-Mail 

City State Zip Code 

Car Year Model Color Make 

Pay Online ($30) (PayPal) at: http://socalamx.net/carshow/entry-online.htm 

Or Make Checks ($30) Payable To “Mark Melvin” 

 and mail entry form & payment to: 1517 McCabe Way, West Covina, CA 91791 

(One registration form per vehicle entered) 
 

  (what size shirt?)   (M, L, XL, XXL, XXXL) 
 

Each pre-registered entry gets an event t-shirt. Additional t-shirts are limited and available for $15 each. 

2013 All AMC Car Show2013 All AMC Car Show2013 All AMC Car Show2013 All AMC Car Show    
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F R E E !  F R E E !  F R E E !  

I hope that grabbed your attention. The SoCalAMX.net monthly newsletter has a nominal cost of 
$0.00 per issue due to the availability of Internet delivery. If you have problems downloading the 
newsletter I will make arrangements with you to send a copy via the United States Post Office, 
for a small fee to cover postage. 
 

The newsletter is published in the Adobe .pdf format because it can be viewed across all comput-
er platforms such as Windows, Mac, and Linux. You can always download the most current ver-
sion of Adobe Reader X (ver. 10.x currently) at their web site (adobe.com). Sometimes, if you’re 
having a problem viewing a .pdf document, installing a fresh copy of Adobe will cure your prob-
lem. Adobe’s new Reader seems to load much faster than past versions, but be informed the 
download is about 52 meggy bites!. 
 

The newsletter is available for downloading at www.socalamx.net/newsletter. All back issues will 
be available as they are published monthly. If you have received a notice for this newsletter and 
wish to be taken off simply email me at mightypilot@gmail.com and I’ll get you off the list prompt-
ly. 
 

Just think how busy I’ll be if articles are submitted to me, by you, members of SoCalAMX? Send 
all submissions, pictures and text, to mightypilot@gmail.com and I’ll do my best with them. The 
deadline for the following month’s newsletter is the 15th of the current month. 

Mark Melvin,  
SoCalAMX Newsletter Editor 

Support Your Newsletter 
 

Writers are needed to help support this AMC newsletter. I welcome submissions from each of you who 
attend the events we go to each month.  
 

You don’t need to be a super writer or own a wiz bang word processor program. All you have to do is just 
send me a simple email as your article text and I’ll do all the formatting and spell checking for you.  
 

Please do attach pictures to your email if you have them! Send your stuff to: mightypilot@gmail.com 

Member Spotlight 
Now is your chance to be famous! We need volunteers for the monthly “Member Spotlight” article in 
the newsletter. All you have to do is give up some information on yourself and your car that you 
think might be fun for the others to read about.  
 

It’s easy to do, just go to http://socalamx.net/memberspotlight.htm and use the online form to send 
me the goods. Please send a few photos in addition to mark@socalamx.net to use along with your 
information about you and your car.  
 

To get an idea of what exactly to say read a few of the recent newsletters for the Member Spotlight 
articles in them. Go to socalamx.net and click on Newsletter. 


